
 

      
Matthew C. Campbell  6 Liberty Lane West 
Senior Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
campbellm@unitil.com     
 
T 603.773.6543 www.unitil.com  

March 31, 2023 
 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
Re:  Docket No. DE 23-____ 
  Northern Utilities, Inc. 2023 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

Enclosed for filing, please find the 2023 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan for 
Northern Utilities, Inc., which is being submitted pursuant to RSA 378:38. Also enclosed 
is a Motion for Protective Order and Confidential Treatment pertaining to certain 
confidential information within this filing. 

 
Please add the following individuals to the service list to this docket: 
 

• Matthew Campbell (campbellm@unitil.com) 
• Patrick Taylor (taylorp@unitil.com) 
• Robert Furino (furino@unitil.com) 
• Daniel Main (main@unitil.com)  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding the 

enclosed materials. 
 

Thank you for your continued attention to this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Matthew C. Campbell 
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Enclosures 
 
 
cc: Donald Kreis, Esq., Consumer Advocate  
 Paul Dexter, Esq., Department of Energy 
  


